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April 3, 2020 
 
 
PRODUCT CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT  
   
 
Marathon Special Products is announcing a minor change the construction of our Reinforced Class R Fuse 
Holders at 60 Amps and 600 Volts. The Reinforced R Class Fuse Holders will now use a Philips drive screw 
instead of the old one-way style screw.  This is only a cosmetic change as this screw is not part of the wire or 
fuse termination. This modification will better anchor the clips to the block and it simplifies the manufacturing of 
this product due to it not requiring a unique screw.  
 
 

 
 
 

 

Please feel free to email or call with any questions regarding this product modification. 

Thank You, 

 

Zachary Yeckley 
Technical Marketing Specialist, Marathon Special Products  
Zach.yeckley@regalbeloit.com 
Office: 419-373-4213 

MSP Catalog Part Numbers Affected 

6R60A1B 6R60A2B 6R60A3B 

6R60A2B 2 6R60A3B 2 6R60A3B 18 

6R60A3BCU 6R60A3B 46  

NEW Philips Head 
OLD One-Way Screw 
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